
 

 

 
TO:  ALL HEADS OF DEPARTMENTS, BUREAUS, OFFICES AND OTHER AGENCIES OF THE NATIONAL 
GOVERNMENT, INCLUDING CONSTITUTIONAL COMMISSIONS, CONGRESS, THE JUDICIARY, STATE 
UNIVERSITIES AND COLLEGES, GOVERNMENT-OWNED OR GOVERNMENT-CONTROLLED 
CORPORATIONS, LOCAL WATER DISTRICTS, AND LOCAL GOVERNMENT UNITS 
                     
SUBJECT:  

REAPPOINTMENT OF JOSEFINA VENEGAS-ALMEDA, PhD. AS PSRTI EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR III 

 

Warmest greetings! 
 
This is to respectfully inform you that Josefina Venegas-Almeda, PhD has been reappointed by 

President Ferdinand Romualdez Marcos Jr. as Executive Director III of Philippine Statistical Research 

and Training Institute (PSRTI) on November 11, 2023. She took her oath of office before National 

Economic and Development Authority (NEDA) Socioeconomic Planning Secretary Arsenio M. 

Balisacan on November 14, 2022 at the NEDA office in Pasig City. 

 

Kindly address invitations and other requests to her official email:  josefina.almeda@psrti.gov.ph 
with courtesy copy: anajulia.macaraig@psrti.gov.ph, stephen.trinidad@psrti.gov.ph or 
ian.delacruz@psrti.gov.ph.  
 
Thank you. 
 

      
 


